
Urgent Care Center in Western Colorado
Expand Hours to Meet Growing Community
Needs

CLIFTON, CO, UNITED STATES, October

29, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Cedar

Point Health proudly announces an

expansion in the operating hours of its

urgent care centers across Western

Colorado. This significant change has

been made in response to the

increasing demand for accessible

healthcare services within the

community.

At Cedar Point Health, a commitment

to addressing the evolving needs of our

patients is reflected through this

extension of service hours. The

expanded schedule has been

implemented to ensure that high-

quality care remains available during

more convenient times,

accommodating both routine and

urgent medical needs.

The decision to extend hours was driven by a noticeable rise in patient visits, highlighting a

growing need for flexible healthcare solutions. By extending our hours, it is hoped that patients

will find it easier to access medical care without the necessity of scheduling appointments weeks

in advance. This initiative aims to alleviate the pressure on local emergency rooms and provide a

reliable alternative for those seeking timely medical attention.

Additional resources have been allocated to support this extended schedule, ensuring that

patients receive the same high level of care regardless of the time of day. Adjustments in hours

are anticipated to enhance overall satisfaction by providing more accommodating and patient-

centric service.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://cedarpointhealth.com/urgent-care/


Cedar Point Health is dedicated to meeting the healthcare needs of Western Colorado with

compassion and efficiency. The expansion of hours reflects an ongoing effort to adapt to the

changing demands of the community and to offer reliable, accessible care to all who need it.

Patients and families can expect continued excellence in service as we strive to make healthcare

more available and convenient for everyone in our service area.

This initiative by Cedar Point Health is part of a broader commitment to improving healthcare

delivery and ensuring that community needs are met with responsiveness and care. The

extension of operating hours at our urgent care centers is a testament to this commitment, and

we are proud to offer this enhanced level of service to the Western Colorado community.

Alyssa Trujillo

Cedar Point Health

email us here

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

LinkedIn

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/755855187
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